
 

Wednesday 8th July 2020 

 We are all so proud of how well everyone is adapting to 

these strange circumstances. Please remember to keep in 

contact with your teacher and send updates or pictures 

of what you’re up to at home – you may even feature on 

the school blog!  

 

 

 

 

          

Guess the teacher.  

That was tricky… did you guess? It 

was Miss Rimmer! 

Last one now, who do you think this 

is? (Great pout!)    

 

 

 

 

Calling future astronomers 

A super comet has been whizzing 

through the sky all over the UK 

and around world. The BBC has 

given advice on how to spot 

Comet Neowise in the sky during 

July.  

It will be visible in the northern 

hemisphere – including in the 

UK- just before sunrise and 

after sunset. 

Click the link to find out more! 

Let us know if you can spot the 

comet!  

Comet Neowise 

Fantastic effort from Robyn in year 4, she 

has completed her 5K Race for Life – Well 

done Robyn, great resilience! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zzWyMWAEfk4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zzWyMWAEfk4
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53331739
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53331739
https://www.gofundme.com/f/bankslane5K

